
We are proud to recognize and congratulate Richard Glass, our Chief Building Official, on his 

recent academic accomplishment. Richard has successfully completed his Master of Public 

Administration (MPA) degree from Louisiana State University. 

This significant achievement is a testament to Richard's dedication, hard work, and commitment 

to professional development. His pursuit of higher education while maintaining his responsibilities 

demonstrates his unwavering commitment to serving our community with excellence and integrity. 

The knowledge and skills Richard has gained through his MPA program will undoubtedly enhance 

his ability to lead our Permitting and Inspections Division, streamline processes, and contribute to 

the overall growth and improvement of La Porte. We are confident that his advanced education 

will bring innovative solutions and best practices to our city's development and infrastructure 

projects. 

On behalf of the City of La Porte, we extend our heartfelt congratulations to Richard Glass. We 

are proud to have such a distinguished and capable individual on our team. We look forward to 

witnessing the continued positive impact of his contributions to our city. 

Thank you, Richard, for your exemplary service and commitment to our community. 

 


